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Junior Department
Wilson Road, Blackley, Manchester, M9 8BG  Tel: 0161 740 4696 Fax: 0161 740 7624
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Headteacher: Jacqui Potts



Wednesday 8th July, 2020
Dear Children and Families,

The final week of home learning will be uploaded onto the school website this weekend and can be downloaded from Monday.  We have also included some summer activity workbooks to use during the summer break and these can be found on the home learning tab of the website. If you would like a paper copy of the summer learning or activity workbook, please get in touch with the school office next week and we can arrange this for you.  We would like to say a big thank you for working so hard at home and we can’t wait to see you in September!

Classes 
Classes for next year have been finalised. Unfortunately, we have not been able to carry out the usual transition morning for your child/children. Teachers have made an information sheet for each new class. We will email this information sheet out to you and a copy will be attached to your child’s end of year report. Please share this information with your child/children over the summer break. 

End of Year Reports and School Books
The children who are attending school at the moment will bring a copy of their end of year report, school books and PE kits home with them next week.

If your child is not currently attending school, you can collect their end of year report as well as their exercise books on Wednesday 15th July. If you would like to do this please make your way to the department car park where your child attends between 10am – 1pm and a member of staff will be ready for you and will give you their books, PE kit and end of year report. 

We also have leaving gifts from the PTA for our children in Year 6. These can be collected at the same time if they are not attending school.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you do not collect the reports, these will be sent out to you in the post at the end of next week. Any exercise books left will be disposed of. Please let us know if you want to pick them up but this time is not convenient. Any PE kits will be put to one side and sent home in September. 

We will send out further information next week about the arrangements for September. 

Take care,
	
Mrs Seaborn 
Deputy Headteacher
Email: admin@mountcarmel.manchester.sch.uk Website: mountcarmel.manchester.sch.uk
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